
Charitable Objects 

 

The Light & Life Full Gospel Fellowship (the church) is planning to make a change to its 

charitable objects.  The church’s objects define what the church can do to support the 

community.  The church’s current objects are: 

 

“The advancement of the Christian religion in particular by the propagation of the gospel” 

 

and 

 

“To help young people especially but not exclusively through leisure time activities so to 

develop their physical, mental and spiritual capacities that they may grow to full maturity as 

individuals, as members of society and that their conditions of life may be improved” 

 

The church is planning to add a new object in addition to the two existing objects:  

 

“The prevention and relief of poverty, in particular but not exclusively in the London 

Borough of Lambeth, by providing grants, items and services to individuals in need” 

 

The trustees of the church are planning to make an application to the Charity Commission to 

ask them to agree to this change.  The reason for the change is so that the church can better 

support people who are in poverty, as an extension of the work the church already does to 

help those in need in our community. 

 

As part of the process, the church is required to notify our community and ask for your 

views.  You can tell us what you think about the proposed change by emailing 

pastor@llfgf.org by Friday 3rd September (after this date the consultation will close). 
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